All Saints' C of E Primary School

The Street, Lawshall, Bury St. Edmunds, Suffolk. IP29 4QA

Headteacher: Mrs C Lamb

(01284) 828223

head@allsaintsprimary.org website: allsaintsprimary.org



Inspire Challenge Succeed

Dear Parents,

MIDDAY SUPERVISOR

We have a vacancy for a Midday Supervisor after half term to join our enthusiastic lunchtime team. You will be required to supervise and interact with children across the school both within the lunch hall and outside. If you are interested in applying for this position then please ask for an application pack from the school office. We understand that some applicants may only wish to work for a certain number of lunchtimes, which you will need to identify on your application form.

PHOTOGRAPHY

As part of our work in developing the creativity of our pupils, we have decided to hold a half termly photography challenge. We will send home a theme or title and ask that photographs linked to that theme are sent into school along with a caption or short description. These pictures will then be displayed in a photographic gallery for everyone to see along with a class winner. This project will be coordinated by Miss Duffety. The theme for the first challenge is Autumn. Please could all entries be sent into Miss Duffety by Friday 20th November.

FLU VACCINATION FORMS

Please could you ensure that you return your child's flu vaccination forms as soon as possible. We do not have any spare forms so the original forms must be returned for the nursing team.

HEAD LICE

We have some children who have head lice. Please could you ensure that you check your child's hair this weekend and treat as necessary.

SCHOOL AMBASSADORS

I have had lunch with our new School Ambassadors a couple of times over the past few weeks and really enjoyed hearing about what they enjoy about being in Willow Class and

Motivation Cooperation Creativity Independence Curiosity Stickability













their suggestions for our school. The first project for our Ambassadors will be Children in Need Day on 13th November for which they have written their own letter to parents and children. Please watch out for this letter to see how you can support this charity fund raising event.

VIBRANT VOCABULARY

Acorn class have chosen the words TRANQUIL and REVEAL for our Vibrant Vocabulary this week.

PETITION

Thank you to everyone who signed our petition to fight for fairer funding for our schools. I have attached further information about this issue for your information.

School Photographs - Monday 19th October
Parents evening 3.30-5.30pm – Wednesday 21st October
Parents evening 4.30- 6.30pm – Thursday 22nd October
Harvest Event All Saints' Church followed by foodie event in school – 2.30pm Friday 23rd October
Half term 26th October – Friday 30th November
Performing Arts Holiday Club – 26th and 27th October
School reopens 2nd November

I hope you have a good weekend, Best Wishes,

Clare Lamb Headteacher

Motivation Cooperation Creativity Independence Curiosity Stickability











